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Ottawa, 23rd January, 1914.

sir,-

On the 3rd December the Department wrote you

at length as the result of Inspector onisnolm's visit

to your Agency. A reply to that letter is expected. It

is hoped that you are prepared to carry out the Department's

wishes as therein indicates and also that you will furnish

information such as has been requested. This matter should

receive your early attention.

Your obedient servant,

T.D.W.Lean

Asst. Deputy and Secretary

Thos. Borthwick, Esq.,

Indian Agent,

mistawasis, Sask.
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